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FDOT

Florida Department of Transportation

RICK SCOTT 1000 NW 111 Avenue RACHEL D. CONE
GOVERNOR Miami, FL 33172-5800 INTERIM SECRETARY

February 21, 2017

Alfredo Quintero Jr., El, CFM, CGC, CCC
Director of Public Works

Town of Cutler Bay, Department of Public Works
Cutler Bay Town Center

10720 Caribbean Blvd. Suite 105

Cutler Bay, FL 33189

Subject: Notice to Proceed — Construction Phase (58)
Safe Routes to School Cutler Bay Academy of advance Studies (Cutler Bay Middle)
FM # 436939-1
Federal ID: SRTS-372-A
Contract: G0J99
County: Miami-Dade

Dear Mr. Quintero:

This letter serves as an authorization to the Town of Cutler Bay to proceed with the construction
phase (phase 58) of the Local Agency Program (LAP) Agreement. Attached, please find one
executed copy of the aforementioned LAP agreement.

This letter specifically authorizes the Town of Cutler Bay to advertise for the construction work
of the subject project to receive competitive bids in accordance with the terms outlined in the
enclosed LAP Agreement. Please be advised that the Town of Cutler Bay must receive a
separate written concurrence from the Florida Department of Transportation prior to awarding
the construction contract.

For further reference, please contact District 6 LAP Project Manager Alfredo Reyna at
(305) 470-5288.

Sincerely,

ah Yassin
District LAP Administrator

W/attachment: Executed LAP Agreement

Cc: Alfredo Reyna, File
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